
On January 19, the faculty of the Department of Space Engineering and 
Technology held a meeting with first-year students in the dormitory. 

 
On January 19, 2021, the head of the Department of Space Engineering and 

Technology Yergaliev D. S., Associate Professor Abdirashev O. K. and teacher Anuar 
G. A. held a meeting with first-year students in the hostel, conducted explanatory work. 
They showed and explained how to follow the safety rules in the classroom. We 
answered students ' questions (student life, how to teach in a mixed format, sanitary 
rules). 

 

 
 

In response to the global pandemic, distance learning has been introduced. From 
now on, first-year students of the L. N. Gumilyov Eurasian National University will 
study in the second semester in a mixed form (lecture-online, practice, laboratory 
classes-offline). The students checked into the dorms. Sanitary standards were observed



 
 


